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Report on Personnel Management of the Foreign Servide.
Aug, 22, 1979. By Barry Steers.

Refer serious inquirers to Privy Council Office to
apply for copy. :We have not been able to obtain a.
copy.

We have the¢“following paper, which is based on the
Steers report: "Background paper on foreign service
consolidation" (Office of the Prime Minister,

Mar. 12, 1980) Located in V.F. under "Dept. of
External Affairs - Consolidation".

Barry Steers was Consul-General, New York

CB March 18, 1986




